Newspaper Advertisement

DATE: November 1, 2017

TO: The Chronicle
legals@thechronicle.com

FROM: Jay Gigliotti, Zoning Enforcement Officer
Chaplin Planning & Zoning Department

RE: Notice of Decision- Chaplin Planning & Zoning Commission Opt out of
PA17-155

Please publish the following in the Chronicle on Saturday, November 4, 2017

TOWN OF CHAPLIN
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF DECISION

At the October 26, 2017, regular meeting of the Chaplin Planning & Zoning Commission, the
following action was taken:

The Chaplin Planning & Zoning Commission, in accordance with the provisions of
Public Act No. 17-155 Section 1 subsection (j), voted to “Opt-Out” of PA17-155.

Respectfully submitted,

Doug Dubitsky,
Chairman
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